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Briefing Paper – Canvassing Sheet
Title: Installation of Bollards and Electric Points – Shepherd’s Wharf	
Date: 2022-03-31	

This note is further to the Briefing Note issued on March 23rd, in regards to the proposed solution for providing power on the pontoons in Shepherd’s Wharf for the benefit and use of the fishing fleet mooring along the pontoons. In order to help facilitate your providing your comments to the proposed scheme, we ask that you fill out the information requested below, and return to the offices of the Harbour Master, Mark Veale, at the Sutton Harbour Fisheries complex, by April 7th, 2022. 

Name of Submitter: ________________________________________________

Based on the proposed scheme in the Briefing Memo dated March 23, 2022, I would intend to use the power provided on the Shepherd’s Wharf: 
 	Yes				No

Additional Comments:
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
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